
St Mary’s Report on the PCC and Parish 

1. The PCC has met five times since the last APCM. Full details of discussions are in the PCC minutes, 

which are available from the PCC Secretary on request. 

2. The current membership of the PCC is as follows: 

Rev Alan Stewart (incumbent) 

Rev Bill Church 

Robin Bishop (churchwarden) 

David Gorton (churchwarden) 

Paul Attridge (co-opted) 

Ritchie Copues 

Robin Densem 

Kay Juniper 

Philip Juniper 

Stephane McCarthy 

Jan Pearson 

Jean Skinner 

 

Three members have come to the end of their terms of office: Robin Densem, Jean Skinner and Kay 

Juniper. Robin and Jean are happy to stand again for re-election. 

Kay Juniper has decided to step down and is greatly thanked for her fantastic contribution during her 

membership term.  

Helen Bishop stepped down as a co-opted member to concentrate on her excellent work in setting 

up the Friends of St Mary. 

3. Details of the work of the Parish will be covered in the Priest’s report. 


